
HB 1745 -- SEMITRAILER REGISTRATION REQUIREMENT (Brattin)

COMMITTEE OF ORIGIN: Standing Committee on Transportation

Currently, only a trailer or semitrailer that is operated coupled
to a towing vehicle by a fifth wheel and kingpin assembly or by a
trailer converter dolly may permanently register the trailer upon
the payment of a $52.50 fee. The bill allows any trailer or
semitrailer to be permanently registered.

This bill also changes the inspection and licensure requirements
for boat manufacturers and dealers to reflect the consolidation of
the Missouri Water Patrol into the Missouri State Highway Patrol.

This bill is similar to HB 694 (2015).


